14th August 1965

Dear Sir,

meVe "CAMFPERO"

I refer to the memorendum received from London
dated 1lth instent, copy to you.

On the 16th July I wrote to the Owners local
Sapte copy to you, but as yet have received no peply.

As the Owners Head O0ffice is in Madrid, perhaps
you could obtain the required information from them snd
advise London and this office of the resulte.

As usual, we can get no informetion from the
Company'!s local officee

Yours very trulye.

Roe We Stonehouse.

Surveyor to Lloyd's Register
of Shipping

The Principal Surveyor
MADRID
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